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TEACHER/STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK

The New Brunswick Federation of Home and School
Associations, Inc. is pleased to announce the 31% annual
Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week. This year it is being
celebrated the week of February 11™-15™, 2019.

Initiated by the Canadian Home and School Federation in 1988,
Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week provides an opportunity for
parents, students and the whole community to recognize the important role that teachers
and support staff such as bus drivers, secretaries, custodians, education assistants,
administrators and all other professionals in the education system, play in the lives of our
children. Home and School Associations and Parent Councils throughout Canada are

taking this opportunity to recognize and show their appreciation for all public education
staff.

“This week of recognition is an excellent opportunity to reflect on the dedication of
educators and all public education staff and take a moment to express your gratitude”,
says Cynthia Richards, President of the New Brunswick Home and School Federation.

The Executive Committee and Board Members of NBFHSAI would like to say, “Thank
You” to all our educators and staff and express our sincerest appreciation for everything

that you do, not only during TSAW but throughout the entire school year.
For further information please contact,

NBFHSALI office (506) 451-6247 or homeandschool@nb.aibn.com

-30 -

For more information, contact:
Cynthia Richards, President
NBFHSAI

506-451-6247
homeandschool@nb.aibn.com




